

St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong
Diocese of Plymouth

14th March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please be reminded that tomorrow is a non-uniform day in exchange for a monetary donation to CAFOD, collection boxes will be in each classroom.

Next week:

Literacy: We will be continuing our topic of Traction Man. We will be describing Traction Man and writing in the first person.

Maths: We will be looking at time. In year 2 it is expected that children can tell the time at o'clock, quarter past, half past and quarter to.

RE: We will be continuing our topic of Lent. We will be looking at the Parable of the Unforgiving Servant and will be writing questions that we would ask the characters in the Parable.

Homework:

Maths: The children had a double sided sheet stuck in their books. One side is about naming 3D shapes and identifying the number of vertices, edges and faces. The other side is a mixture of addition and subtraction worded questions.

Advance Notice:

KS1 Sats will be taking place during the month of May. If you child will be away for an appointment during this month please let us know as soon as possible. The tests cannot be taken after the month of May.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Hemsil and Miss Dann Year 2 Teachers

Telephone: (01202) 676207 Website: www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk E-mail: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk